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Dear Commission Members:

It is time to publicly finance elections in Hawaii nei. Additionally, any and all things you can
do to increase election donations transparency is critically needed. Our democracy depends
upon eliminating secret donations from big donors, especially during legislative sessions.The
Commission’s focused attention on these matters is needed more than ever in Hawaii.

Please act now.

Mahalo! 

In peace,

Tom

Thomas DiGrazia
Director, Peacemaker-Collaborative Lawyer/Counsellor-at-Law
Mediation Center-Windward Oahu
(808-262-0770)
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